
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                         

July 15, 2019 

FAYETTE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN AVAILABLE FOR FINAL REVIEW 

Uniontown, PA – Fayette County residents are invited to review the county’s proposed comprehensive 
plan this month.  
 
Mackin Engineering Community Planning Services Manager Brandi Rosselli said the plan’s final draft is 
now in its last review period.  
 
It can be viewed in print at the Fayette County Planning Office, located in the courthouse; at the 
Connellsville and Uniontown libraries, during normal business hours; or on the county website, 
www.FayetteCountyPA.org. 
 
All comments must be submitted to Rosselli in writing by August 5, either via email at 
BRosselli@mackinengineering.com; or mailed to her attention at: Mackin Engineering Company, 103 
Technology Drive, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15275.  
 
Fayette County is required to update its comprehensive plan every 10 years, with each update process 
requiring approximately one year to complete.  
 
Throughout 2018, Mackin officials and Fayette County Commissioners hosted a series of informal 
planning meetings, gathering public input on the county’s future. That input was then used to help 
outline Fayette’s current and long-term priorities and goals.  
 
A public hearing on the plan’s final draft will be held prior to commissioners’ approval at an upcoming 
county meeting.  
 
For more information, contact Rosselli at 412-200-5884. 
 
To learn more about Fayette County, visit www.FayetteCountyPA.org. 
 

### 

This communication is part of the Fayette County PR Initiative, which is funded through the 2016 Fayette County Local Share 

Account (LSA) in cooperation with the Fayette County Board of Commissioners, Fayette Chamber of Commerce, The 

Redevelopment Authority of the County of Fayette, The Redstone Foundation and other partners. This funding has been 

designated for the continued promotion and marketing of Fayette County, PA. 

For more information, contact Kristi Rooker Kassimer, Public Relations Specialist, at 412-691-0262, 

kkassimer@fayettecountypa.info or Kaylie Moore, Journalist, at 724-317-6924, 
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